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July 6, 2021 
 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO  
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear Committee  Members, 
 
The Idaho Association of Building Officials (IDABO) endorses David Spencer for the ICC Board of Directors 
Director-at-Large. David has served on the Region 2 Board and the ICC Board, and has a great working 
relationship with our Chapter. We see great value for Idaho and Region 2 with David Spencer’s continued 
participation on the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
The IDABO Board has voted unanimously in support of David Spencer’s election to the ICC Board of 
Directors. As you may know, we represent all of Idaho through several ICC Chapters, including the Building 
Safety Professionals of Southwest Idaho, Idaho High Desert Chapter, Snake River Chapter, North Central 
Inspectors, North Idaho Code Enforcers, and the Idaho Permit Technicians, and all support David’s 
candidacy. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Justin Goodwin 
President, Board of Directors 
Idaho Association of Building Officials 


